
Dear automaker CEO, 
  
On behalf of our millions of members and supporters, we write to request ​NAME OF 
COMPANY’​s position on the Trump administration’s efforts to roll back vehicle fuel economy 
and greenhouse gas emissions standards (clean car standards) and revoke California’s right under 
the Clean Air Act (along with that of 14 other states and the District of Columbia) to protect its 
people from tailpipe pollution. 
 
Transportation is the leading source of carbon pollution in the nation, and the clean car standards 
are the best policy tool that you have to protect your customers and potential customers. Now -- 
as Trump is laying heavy pressure on automakers -- is the time for your company to speak out 
and declare its opposition​ ​to this administration’s dangerous rollback.  
 
Our organizations have supported strong clean car standards because we must protect our air, 
climate, and health, and we have concerns about U.S. oil dependency and the many problems 
that it creates. The auto industry negotiated the Obama standards and stood with him when he 
signed them.  
 
And yet the auto industry also initiated this rollback, first with a petition signed days after the 
2016 election and then in a meeting with President Trump just four days into the new 
administration. Trump has made it clear to automakers that it’s his way or the highway when it 
comes to scrapping the clean car standards. Given the stakes for your customers’ potential 
savings at the pump, U.S. oil dependency and the fate of the atmosphere, it is incumbent upon 
you to make it clear to the public: Do you support or oppose Trump’s rollback? 
  
We request that you respond within two weeks.  
 
  
Signed, 
 
Public Citizen 
Sierra Club 
Safe Climate Campaign 
Interfaith Power & Light  
 


